
In September, you will be in Brunel Class. 

Our class is named after Isambard Kingdom Brunel 

Mrs Sowden and Miss Whitehouse will be your class teachers. 

 

 

All about me! 

Mrs Sowden 

 

Let me introduce myself, I am Mrs Sowden and I will be one of your 
teachers in Brunel class.  

I am really looking forward to teaching you and seeing you soar in your 
learning. We will all do our best to ensure Brunel Class have a fabulous 
year! 

If you are new to the school, or new to my class, I can reassure you 
Brunel class are a friendly bunch and will make you feel more than 
welcome.  

Throughout the year ahead, Brunel Class will work closely with our 
partner class in Year 4, Trevithick class. We have such an inspiring 
curriculum as well as outside activities, clubs and trips in store for you 
all! 

Meanwhile, here are a few facts about me:  

I am Northern Irish although I used to live in Edinburgh and people 
often think I am Scottish! I have a son (Fin) and a daughter (Betsy) and 
a sweet cat (Belinda). I love yoga, jogging (slowly) and I am currently 
learning to swim.  

 

                                                      

 


